Minutes of the meeting of the
Dundalk Cycling Alliance
11th January 2017

1/	Attendance
· Liam, Ollan, Tony, Pat Mulholland, Fiona and Sorcha with apologies from Pat Kilboy.

2/	Minutes
	The minutes of the 30th November 2016 meeting were read. Fiona proposed and Ollan seconded their adoption. They were duly adopted and signed.

3/	Matters arising
· Tony advised that funds are available for the Newry to Omeath and Carlingford extension of the Great Eastern Greenway. Work should start this year from the weir to the locks.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Ollan reported on the canvas of Ath Lethan and of his letter to the Argus. Olan and Fiona will revisit them to obtain signatures in support of linking Ath Leathan to the cycle lane in St Mary’s Road. 

4/	Website.
· Tony reported that there are no changes to the website.

5/	Finance
· Fiona reported that there was no change to the finances

7/	Cooley Cycle Route
· Mr Pat O’Rorke, Engineer with Louth CoCo. briefed the meeting on the Great Eastern Greenway and sought our views on different points surrounding its final construction.
· A short discussion was also held on the next two phase of Great Eastern Greenway from Carlingford to Dundalk and from Dundalk South via the coast to Drogheda and beyond.

8/	AOB
· None.

9/	Next meeting
The next meeting will be held on, Wednesday 8th Febuary 2017 in Liam’s house from 20:00 to 21:30 hrs.

Liam Kieran
Chair DCA.
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